Amoco Production Company

501 Airport Drive

Farmington, New Mexico 87401
March 29, 1971

File: DAW-43-WF

Re: Ginther No. 1
Basin Dakota Field
//) 7 o 7)

[

Mr. E. C. Arnold

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Dear Sir:

This is in reference to your telecon request for information
concerning Ginther No. 1. The subject well was pressured up with gas and
restimulated as given by our Sundry Notice of December 11, 1970. An esti-
mated total of 29,000 MCF of gas was injected into the well prior to the
restimulation which was completed on December 3, 1970. The well was then

cleaned up and put on line. The load gas was recovered and the well finaled
at a rate of 327 MCFD on February 6, 1971.

Yours very truly,

AMOCO PRODUCTION COMPANY

—
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L. 0. Speer, Jr. éé%f¢
Area Superintendent ¥
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